
 

 

The following item(s) of 

correspondence were received in 

opposition to Rezoning Reference # 

16-12. 

 



—Original Message—
From: Teresa Louie

Sent: August-23-16 8:15 PM
To: Clerks

Subject: Concerns 7388 Kingsway

Hello Cityof Burnaby

I received a letter concerning the Cressey development group building concerning their 7388 Kingsway
building site.

It says Inthe letter that we can raise any concerns we want and to feel free to share them via email to
the city of Burnaby.

IfImay beallowed to express my honestopinion, ifthere isanyway to hold this projectand preventthis
company from building another major condo development inour South Burnaby neighbourhood Iwould
find this highly beneficial to the preservation of the beautyof the South Burnaby area.

Ithink that we already have enough tall condo buildings inthe neighbourhood and building this massive
one that Cressey is preparing would be detrimental to the beautification of our neighborhood. Itwill
make our neighbourhood begin to look like a small mini downtown Vancouver or Metro town.

Personally Iobject to the development of this project because Itwill hinder my Eastern viewcompletely
of the mountains and area beyond, and Ibelieve that thisnew building will be a total eyesore.
Furthermore, not only will It block myviewbut also manyof myneighbours' viewinthe area which I'm
sure they're not that happy about it either.Also, having another building so close to my building will
make mefeel as if Ihave no privacy and Icannotopen my blinds because the neighbours cansee right
into my apartment.

Regards,
Teresa Louie

7328 Arcola Street
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